                                                 Department of Electronics Engineering

                                                         Notice

Link for the Pre-submission seminar of Mr Manoj Kumar Tiwari on 29 Oct 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]at 3:30 pm is given. All the DSC members are requested to attend the meeting.
Interested faculty members and research scholars are also cordially invited for the same.


Google Meet joining link: https://meet.google.com/ffo-jenp-nue
Or dial: 

regards,

Prof S. K. Paul

